
July 10, 1979

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I trust this letter finds you feeling well and in good health.

I am writing to introduce myself and to let you know how much 
I look forward to meeting you. As you have probably heard, 
Ron Tyler and I will be in Santa Fe to see you on Monday and 
Tuesday, July 30-31. I hope we can stop by one afternoon for 
a talk.

I have long admired your work and look forward to talking 
with you about the future care of your collection.

Best regards,

Marni Sandweiss 
Curator of Photographs

MS:gg

Post Office Box 2365 3501 Camp Bowie Boulevard Fort Worth, Texas 76113 Telephone 817 738 1933
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